
 
 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register for the Scarecrow Contest at Village Hall by calling 

631-286-0327 or email receptionist@bellportvillageny.gov  

 

The Village of Bellport reserves the right not to hang or place 
any scarecrows. 
 

Prizes for Scarecrow Contest winners will be awarded at the Halloween 

Parade on October 28, 2023.   
 
 

 
Sponsored by the Village of Bellport, the Bellport Chamber of Commerce, the South Country Library, the Bellport Village 

Program Fund and the Bellport Fire Department 

CHILDREN’S 

CHILDREN’S SCARECROW CONTEST 
The annual Village of Bellport Scarecrow Contest is a much-loved tradition for the Village 

and the surrounding area.  The Scarecrows will adorn the Village Business District from 

Columbus Day Weekend through Halloween. 

 

The Village will provide the sticks for the body and the pumpkin for the head. Contestants 

will make the Scarecrows at home but this year the Village of Bellport Department of Public 

Works will place and affix all the Scarecrows. 

 

Materials and instructions can be picked up at Village Hall starting Friday, September 22, 

2023.  Supplies are available to make 40 Scarecrows.  We ask that you please register at 

receptionist@bellportvillageny.gov to reserve your materials. 

 

Contestants must be 18 and under and must be accompanied by a parent. 

 

Completed Scarecrows must be brought to Village Hall no later than Friday, October 6, 

2023. People can vote for their favorite Scarecrow in Village stores or email their favorite 

to info@bellportvillageny.gov 
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